From: Mishaan, Jessica

To: Thorsen, Matthew

Subject: your public record request

Date: Monday, January 14, 2019 3:25:31 PM
Attachments: 2019-01-14 Curtis response to Roy.pdf
Mr. Roy,

Please find the attached response to your public record request.
Thank you,

Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal

Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

p (802) 828-5500
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STATE OF VERMONT
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
109 STATE STREET
MONTPELIER, VT
05609-1001

January 14, 2019
Mr. Matthew Roy
Seven Days
P.O.Box 1164
Burlington, VT 05402-1164
SENT ELECTRONICALLY AND BY MAIL
Re:  Public Record Act Request
Dear Mr. Roy,
Per your request of January 9, 2019 (and based on our conversation today), regarding prescribed

products gift ban and disclosure data, please find digital copies of annual data reports going back several
years here: https://ago.vermont.gov/prescribed-products-disclosures/. I hope this is helpful.

The 2017 report is not yet complete and therefore has not yet been posted. If you would like me
to notify you when the 2017 information is posted I would be happy to do so. Please let me know.

Thank you for your interest in the Office of the Attoragy General.

istopher J. Curtis
Chief, Public Protection Division
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